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August 13, 1968

Mpr, Leonard Yoast
Hayden =
Colorado 81639

Dear Mr. Yoast:

We wereunable tocontact youby telephone on this date in regard
tothe #1 Cannon, SW SW of Section 10, 6N 85W, but talked briefly
with your sister-in-law, Mrs, Jim Yoast.

We have not heard from you since February of 1967 regarding
your plans on the #1 Cannon well., Please be advised that you
must keep this office informed of the status of this well at least
once a year. In the event we do not hear from you, we may be
forced to plug:and abandon the well on the bond that you took out
with the Transamerica Insurance Company.

Please let us know your plans for this well at your earliest op~
portunity.

Very truly yours,

OIL AND GAS CONSERVATION COMMISSION

James A, Mcée
Associate Petroleum Engineer
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